
 
 

STATEWIDE FORMS COMMITTEE REPORT 

Thursday, September 21, 2023 

Virtual Zoom Meeting 

Starting time: 2:00pm 

Joe Rivellino      Jacqie Rose  

Chair Vice Chair 

The committee reviewed the current forms available to NYSAR members and no changes were 

recommended. 

 

The committee approved the Multiple Offer Notice form.  The Multiple Offer Notice, One Time Showing 

Agreement and FHA/VA addendum will be forwarded to local boards and form vendors by the end of 

October. 

 

The committee discussed the pending NAR lawsuits and the possibility of amending forms in the event 

the plaintiffs are successful.  The committee will continue to monitor the lawsuits and make necessary 

changes to forms if the courts rule against NAR and the other defendants. 

 

Statewide Form Committee – Staff Liaison: Anthony Gatto, Esq. agatto@nysar.com 518-463-0300x230.  

Committee Description:  The Statewide Forms Committee discusses, develops, drafts and reviews real 

estate related forms for use by NYSAR members throughout the state.  The committee will work closely 

with NYSAR’s Legal Services department and local Realtor boards to achieve the use of NYSAR 

provided forms by members throughout New York.    
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